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Prevailing Rate of Wage Publication
Pursuant to RCW 39.12.015 and 39.12.020, and WAC 296-127-011, on 

August 25, 2023, the industrial statistician determined and published 
on the internet corrections to several prevailing rates of wage. The 
corrections will become effective 30 days from publication on Septem-
ber 24, 2023. These corrections will impact several trades and coun-
ties.
• Dredge Workers: Corrections to apprentice level rates in several 

Eastern Washington counties.
• Heat and Frost Insulators And Asbestos Workers: Corrections to 

journey level and apprentice level rates in several Eastern Wash-
ington counties.

• Painters: Corrections to journey level and apprentice level rates 
in several Eastern Washington counties.

• Power Equipment Operators: Minor corrections to job classifica-
tion names throughout the state.

• Power Equipment Operators—Underground Sewer and Water: Minor 
corrections to job classification names throughout the state.

• Refrigeration and Air Conditioning Mechanics: Corrections to 
journey level and apprentice level rates in Chelan County only.

• Shipbuilding and Ship Repair: Corrections to journey level and 
apprentice level rates in several Western Washington counties.

• Surveyors: Corrections to apprentice level rates in a few Western 
Washington counties.
For more information on prevailing wage or a copy of the rates, 

please visit our website at https://lni.wa.gov/licensing-permits/
public-works-projects/prevailing-wage-rates/ or call 360-902-5335.

Maggie Leland
Rules Coordinator

Washington State Register WSR 23-18-027

Certified on 9/14/2023 [ 1 ] WSR 23-18-027


		2023-09-14T13:27:23-0700
	Electronic transmittal




